
You’re invited to 

J 
oin other Presbyterian Women from the Synod of Lakes and Prai-

ries for a monthly round table discussion on issues prominent in 

today’s world. 

Sit & Sip events will be held via Zoom on the last Saturday of each 

month from 11 a.m. to noon Central Time beginning Sept. 30. 

 The inaugural Sit & Sip will include an introduction, discussion 

guidelines and suggested topics.   

 So grab your favorite beverage, relax in your favorite chair, and join 

in the discussion! 

Please register by contacting Kathleen Keefer at kathleenkeefer20@gmail.com 

and a Zoom link will be sent to you a few days prior to the event.  


